
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
January 31, 2022 

      
San Pareil Water Service Area – Water Supply Disruption 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be updating one of the electrical components in the San Pareil 
water pump station. To install these electrical parts, the booster pumps must be temporarily shut down 
and water service will be interrupted for approximately 10 minutes on the following date:   

February 2, 2022 from 10 a.m. – 10:10 a.m.   

RDN Water Services staff will endeavour to keep the interruption as short as possible. Please avoid using 
laundry and dishwashing machines for the time period noted above, and ensure you have sufficient water 
stored for personal use. The RDN is not responsible for any injury or damages resulting from the 
temporary disruption in water pressure or water supply.   

Please visit rdn.bc.ca/san-pareil for more information about the San Pareil Water Service Area. For 
information on how to sign up to receive water system emergency alerts (for San Pareil only) via email, 
text or mobile app, visit rdn.bc.ca/voyent-alert.    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
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